Begin forwarded message:

From: haderlein(@earthlink.net

Date: February 2, 2011 5:37:51 PM PST

To: "Bill Bogaard" <bbogaard@cityofpasadena.net>, "Michael Beck"
<mbeck@cityofpasadena.net>

Subject: FPRS Board

Reply-To: haderlein@earthlink.net

Bill and Michael:

This e-mail serves as a letter of resignation from the FPRS Board. I have
enjoyed serving the community and City in this capacity but with my term
on the Council ending soon, I feel this is the appropriate time for me to
step down so as to assist with the transition.

[ understand that this will appear on the February 6 Council agenda.

Thank you.

02/07/2011
Item 9



